
OKLAHOMA CITY CHAMBER or CmornRcE 

OFFICE OF THE MANAGING DIRECTOR 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Amon: 

October 5, 1951 

We are looking forward to you being with us on 
Wednesday, October 17 with keenest delight -
along with other directors of the American 
Airlines. 

Please arrange to be with us in time for a large 
community meeting we are having that day at noon 
in the Persian Room of the Skirvin Tower Hotel. 
We want all the directors to be with us for the 
luncheon . "C. R. 11 will speak - and we hope the spirit 
will move you to say at least a few word.s. 

Please try and arrive as early as you can, that 
morning. Let us know the exact time of your arrival 
so that we may make proper arrangements for you 
during the rest of the day and. the evening. 

Sincp;ly, 

s~~ 
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